
 
 

January 28, 2022 

 
 

NOTICE OF TARIFF CHANGES 
EFFECTIVE MARCH 1, 2022 

 
 
 
 

The following changes will apply to the Port of Everett Terminals Tariff No. 300 effective 
March 1, 2022: 

 
 

1. Container Storage (Item 465) will increase to $60.00 per container, per day 

 

A new tariff effective March 1, 2022 will be posted to the Port’s website by February 28, 
2022. 

This tariff is available on our website http://www.portofeverett.com. Click “Seaport” then 
“Tariffs and Terminal Documents.” 

Contact for tariff matters: Paul Hagglund, 425-258-8102, paulh@portofeverett.com 
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